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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your query sent to the Scotland Office which we received on
23" November 2011,

You asked for the following information under the Freedom of Information Act
2000:

“I would Iike fo requeslt under freedom of information laws any emails, notes,
records or other documents of complaints about the conduct of ministers
lodged by departmental staff since May 6, 2010.”

| am writing to confirm that the Scotland Office has now completed its search
for information and can state that since 6" May 2010, there have been no
recorded complaints about the conduct of Scotland Office ministers lodged by
departmental staff.

| hope you find this helpful.

If you are dissatisfied with the decision made in relation to your request you
may ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be
addressed to:

FOI Officer

1 Melville Crescent
EDINBURGH

EH3 7HW

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you have the
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The
contact details are:

Information Commissioner’'s Office
Whycliffe House

Woater Lane

Wilmslow

CHESHIRE

SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Scotland Office





